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Dear Parent/Carer,										

S2 Parents’ Evening – Tuesday, 24th September 2024

You are invited to make appointments for the school’s next Parents’ Evening.  These meetings will  be booked online, and then held in-person at the school.  The appointments for Parents’ Evening will run from 5pm to 7pm.  The format of the evening will comprise of five-minute appointment slots – it would be advisable to leave a gap of five minutes between each appointment to allow time for moving around the school.  Appointments are 10 minutes for Guidance staff, SLF staff and SDS (careers).

Matt Coltman and Carrie Stewart from Skills Development Scotland will also be available for appointments should you wish to speak to them about course choice options. 


To make your appointments please login at: https://parents-booking.co.uk/beath

To login you will need to enter: 
· Your first name and surname
· Your child’s first name, surname and date of birth
The login details you enter must match those we have on record for you.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Appointments will be available to book from midday on Monday 16th September until midday on Monday 23rd September.

After you have made your appointments you can choose to print or e-mail a confirmation.  If you cannot login please contact the school office on 01383 602401 or Beathhsparentbooking@fife.gov.uk

If you are unable to book at home, or do not have access to an appropriate device, please contact the school office and we will be able to support you with this.

Kind regards,


L Abbot
Depute Headteacher
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